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CIRCULAR NO. BEN/KOL/2

TO ALL UNITS/MEMBERS

       DATE:19.01.2017
FAREWELL TO COM. SUSHANTA KUMAR DEY

REGIONAL SECRETARY, REGION-III, BURDWAN MODULE

Com. Sushanta Kumar Dey joined the Bank’s service on 20th March 1982 at R.E College branch, Durgapur. From the very beginning of his career he involved himself in the Trade Union activities and became Assistant Secretary of the R.E College branch Unit in 1983. The background behind his tremendous Trade Union zeal was his active participation in politics during his college days and this quality of involvement inspired him to associate with members and work for the members. Thereafter, in the year 1986 he was transferred to Bankura branch and was inducted in the Unit committee in the year 1988. In the year 1992, he became the Assistant Secretary of the Bankura Unit. In 2009 he was elevated to the post of Regional Secretary, N.C.B.E of the Bankura District. In 2010, he was inducted in the Circle committee and was co-opted as Zonal Secretary. In 2013 he was elevated to the post of Regional Secretary, Region-III and continued in the post till his retirement.

Com. Dey always maintained the Trade Union passion and was always found concerned and careful about the members’ rights and their need and this quality set him apart from others. Throughout his Trade Union career, he held himself on principles and values and always played an important role to further the organizational activities in Bankura district.

Com. Dey is going to lay down his services from the Bank and as well as from the Association on 31.01.2017. We wish him a hale, healthy and happy retired life. To bid him a befitting adieu, a farewell function has been organized in the branch premises of Bankura branch on 22nd January 2017 at 11 A.M where we invite all our members to join us in order to make the farewell function of Com. Dey a memorable one.

[image: image2.jpg]



GENERAL SECRETARY
